
Join Us at Stockport County 
Football Club! 

Thursday, 16th October 2025 to 
celebrate Age UK Stockport 40th 
Anniversary AGM & Celebrations 

 

You're invited to a special day of celebration as 
we mark 40 years of  Age UK Stockport! 

 
What’s Happening: 

• 10.30am Arrival and start your day in our 

marketplace with information stalls from 

Age UK Stockport and local partners. Learn 

more about our core services and 

community support 

• Light refreshments will be served from 

11:15 AM 

• Then we’ll move into our formal AGM, 

followed by Entertainment and music from 

the Dementia Choir/Dementia Disco 

• Finishing around 1pm 

We look forward to seeing you there and 

celebrating this milestone together! 

 













The government have recently announced they 

are considering introducing compulsory eye tests 

for motorists over 70. This change is one of 

several new measures that are expected as part of 

a new road safety strategy due to be published 

this autumn. 

Current rules 

• Under the current legislation, everyone over 

70 is required to renew their driving licence and 

update their photograph every three years. 

 

• When renewed, any problems with eyesight 

must be reported to the DVLA (this does not 

include being short-sighted, long-sighted or colour 

blind). 

 

• Everyone over the age of 60 is entitled to a 

free eye examination through the NHS, usually 

every two years. 

 
Today's story 

• Drivers over the age of 70 could be banned 

from the roads if they fail compulsory eye tests 

under a radical overhaul of the UK’s road safety 

laws being drawn up by ministers. 

 

• In what is expected to be the biggest shake-up 

of driving rules for almost two decades, the 

government would look to reduce the drink-drive 

limit and punish drivers with penalty points if 

passengers failed to wear a seatbelt. There could 

also be tougher penalties for uninsured drivers. 

 

• The measures are expected to be contained in 

a new road safety strategy, due to be published in 

the autumn. UK responds to possible eye tests for 

motorists over 70 

 

Caroline Abrahams, Charity Director at 

Age UK said: 

"At present everyone is legally obliged to declare 

certain eye conditions when they renew their 

driving licence at age 70, but today's reports 

suggest the Government is considering introducing 

some form of compulsory eye test at age 70 

instead. 

 

"It is certainly good for our eye health as we age to 

have a regular eye test - every two years the NHS 

advises - but this doesn't automatically mean that 

a compulsory eye test at age 70 is appropriate. 

People can develop eye problems at any age so 

why confine such an approach only to those aged 

70 and not to younger drivers too? A regular eye 

test for drivers of all ages may be a better idea, 

one less open to the accusation of ageism - but we 

would need to see all the evidence to form a final 

view. 

 

"A further consideration is that the latest published 

official statistics on road accidents reveal an 

upward trend in the numbers of fatal or serious 

accidents involving older drivers, something that of 

course we should take seriously, but without more 

information it is difficult to say exactly why this is 

happening - the precondition for proposing 

effective solutions. 

 

Certainly though, from the data we have seen 

there is no reason to suppose that eye problems 

lie behind a significant proportion of these 

accidents. Therefore, while there may be a case 

for introducing a regular mandatory eye test for 

drivers of all ages, it is not clear that this would 

have a big impact on the numbers of serious 

accidents involving older drivers." 









A Red Carpet Afternoon at The Light 
Cinema 

On Thursday 11th September, Age UK Stockport and The Light 
Cinema in Stockport teamed up for a truly special event — a red 
carpet cinema screening of ‘The Duke’ that brought joy and 
nostalgia, to some of our wonderful clients. 

Guests were warmly welcomed with delicious food and drinks 
before being guided into a ground floor screening room 
equipped with accessible bathrooms, ensuring comfort for all. 
The cinema even arranged for a thoughtful intermission midway 
through the film, allowing everyone to relax and socialise before 
settling back in. 

A huge thank you goes to Aidan, Kylie, and the entire team at 
The Light Cinema for their impeccable hospitality and attention 
to detail. Their support made the afternoon run seamlessly and 
left everyone with big smiles and fond memories. 

Save the Date: We're Doing It Again! 

Following the success of this event, we’re excited to announce 
our next screening will take place on Thursday 18th December 
at 11am, featuring the timeless festive classic White Christmas. 

Only 80 Places Available! 

If you’d like to join us, please contact Gemma at Age UK 
Stockport to reserve your place — but don’t delay, as spaces 
are limited and filling up fast! 

Let’s make it another magical day at the movies! 

Falls Prevention Awareness Week at Age 

UK Stockport 

This month marked Falls Prevention Awareness Week, and Age 
UK Stockport was proud to play our part in raising awareness 
about the importance of staying active, improving balance, and 
reducing the risk of falls— all essential to maintaining 
independence and wellbeing as we age. 

We welcomed a fantastic range of local organisations to the Age 
UK Stockport Hub, each bringing valuable information and support: 

• Care Call joined us to showcase their range of assistive falls 
equipment — designed to help keep you safe at home and even 
when you're out and about. 

• Public Health were on hand offering free blood pressure checks, 
along with helpful advice on healthy eating and maintaining 
overall wellbeing. They also shared engaging myth-busting tools 
to challenge common misconceptions about falls and ageing. 

• Hayley gave an excellent demonstration of the KOKU app — a 
digital fitness tool that empowers users to take charge of their 
health from the comfort of their own homes. It was fantastic to see 
so many people joining in with the group session and 
experiencing the benefits firsthand. 

Events like this area great reminder that small, proactive steps can 
make a big difference in reducing fall risks — and it was wonderful 
to see such an enthusiastic turnout. 



More Activities at the Hub 
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Community Activities Calendar 




